
Prot. N. 39 (3)/2024 
December 29, 2024 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

Heartfelt greetings from Jerusalem! 

In the Jubilee year 2025 indulgences may be obtained, according to the conditions 
established by the Holy See, in the following churches within the Holy Land: 

Jerusalem:   The Basilica of the Holy Sepulchre 
Bethlehem:  The Basilica of the Nativity 
Nazareth:     The Basilica of the Annunciation 
Jordan:     Church of the Baptism of the Lord-Al Maghtas 
Larnaka:   Church of Saint Mary of Grace 
Kyrinea:    Church of Saint Elisabeth 

As we lean on Faith and look forward in Hope, may the Lord grant us the grace to seek His 
face (Ps. 27,8) in the upcoming year through pilgrimage to the Holy Places. 

In Christ, 

+Pierbattista Card. Pizzaballa

Latin Patriarch of Jerusalem

President of the ACOHL

R.P. Marcelo Gallardo IVE 
General Secretary ACOHL 


